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Program Directors Committee 
Meeting Summary                                                                                                                                                                   Thursday, October 11, 2012                                                              
1. Money Management: The committee reviewed and provided feedback on the Money Management Work Group’s draft best practice and personal funds of deceased clients - provider obligations documents. (handouts) These will be finalized by the Work Group and shared with DODD. Next steps include the development of finance review standards, a Representative Payee clarification memo and a draft rule for the management of consumer funds in non-licensed settings.
2. QA and SSA Monitoring: The QA rule is being rescinded effective 11/01.  A group has been formed to work on revising the SSA rule and better define monitoring. OPRA is participating in this work. (handouts)
3. ICF: DODD’s draft rules are nearing completion. There are a couple of technical language issues that are currently being analyzed prior to filing. DODD is developing a grid of “who does what” for distribution as some of the processes will change. The biggest difference in the JFS and DODD rules is the re-basing of the IAF, which may be done by a third party. The committee reviewed the draft revised instructions. (handouts) As there are many questions about this, DODD will be invited to attend our next meeting for a face to face discussion. OHT’s Licensure/Certification Streamlining Committee continues to meet. Joint Licensure and Medicaid surveys were held in 2 agencies. The process did not go well due to coordination problems. Efforts to consolidate the surveys and reduce duplication will continue, however.  Level of Care work continues. Currently, feedback is needed on the proposed change in the ICF IP process. (handout)
4. Behavior Add On: There was a brief discussion on this topic. No issues noted.
5. Moving from a DC to Waiver Services and Service Coordination: The committee brainstormed on the service coordination needs of residents moving DC’s to waiver services. This information will be shared with DODD.
6. Surveys: there was open discussion on recent Medicaid, Licensure, Compliance and Nursing QA surveys.
The Next Program Directors Meeting will be on November 8th






